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June 18, 2019 

 

Mayor Dan O’Mara, 

Municipality of Temagami, 

7 Lakeshore Drive, 

Temagami, ON P0H 2H0 

 

Dear Mayor O’Mara: 

 

TLA members have certainly appreciated your Municipal Updates throughout the Winter and 

Spring. Thank you ! 

 

The TLA Board would like to invite you to address our membership at this year’s Annual General 

Meeting on Saturday, July 27th  at Camp Wabun. The Board and I hope you would be willing to 

participate in a townhall-style Q & A, which is a new format we’ll be introducing in 2019. One 

vision for your participation is that I would introduce you towards the end of the Q & A, and offer 

some brief remarks regarding our Association’s desire to work with the Municipality on shared 

goals, opportunities, and recent challenges from Mother Nature. Topics of discussion will include:   

 

• After the high water levels this spring, the membership will be most interested in your 

persistent efforts to work with OPG and other stakeholders. 
 

• Members will also be interested in learning about the Municipal “After Action Report” 

following last year’s fire season, and the opportunities for improvement that were identified 

for dealing with future fires. 
 

• Of keen interest will be the Municipality’s approach for developing a new Official Plan, 

voted on by the prior Council, and future planning steps anticipated by the current Council. 

 

Perhaps we could discuss ahead of time how I might introduce these items to you during the Q & A. 

We would also allow for any questions from attending members, while respecting our limited 

meeting time frame. 

 

Thank you in advance for considering participation in a Q & A with our membership at the 2019 

AGM. If you’d like to discuss this in more detail as part of your consideration, I can be reached at 

1-330-416-3074, or you can respond to this e-mail address. 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brit Hyde, Board President 

Temagami Lakes Association 
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